
May 9, 2012 
 
 
 
 

 
Equipment Authorization Branch 

Laboratory Division 

Office of Engineering and Technology 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
 
 
Gentlemen: 

 
During the course of filing the system application, an FCC ID for the external device was changed 

from MHATRXDSI to MHATRUTRX.   Since the filing is for a system consisting of an implanted and 

associated external transceiver, the manual has been changed to delete any reference to the 

incorrect FCC ID.  A replacement FCC ID label info is filed. The filed agent authorization letter is 

also being updated. 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 

Phillip Inglis 
TRP Inc. 


